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9th October 2024  

 
       

Ford class visit to a Christmas Workshop at Woodhorn Museum 

on Monday 2nd December 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

We have arranged for Ford class to visit Woodhorn Museum in Ashington to participate 

in a Christmas Workshop on Monday 2nd December. 

 

We will get into the Christmas spirit, exploring the museum throughout the day. The 

children will take part in a range of activities that showcase what Christmas was like in 

the 1930s. As well as this, they will become pitmen painters and explore how to create 

perspective drawings with a winter theme.  

 
Ford class will also have the opportunity to stop at the cafe and have a hot chocolate 

and biscuit.  

 
Your child will need: 

- A packed lunch and water bottle in a small backpack 

- A warm waterproof coat 

 
We have very kindly been donated money by the PTA that has reduced the cost of this 

trip. The cost will be £10.50 per child.  

 
If you’re happy for your child to attend, please complete the attached form.  

 
We are looking for some volunteers to kindly accompany us, please let us know if you 

are available.  
 

Please complete the google form below by Monday 11th November giving permission for 

us to take your child. 

 

 

Kind regards, 

Miss Cromarty 

Class Teacher 
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